
From: Michael Barnes [mailto:embarn03@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 12:46 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Proposed Propane Export Terminal 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

My name is Michael Barnes and I am a resident of Portland, OR.  I am heartened by the recently 
awarded title of "climate champion" given to our city by the White House.  It means that our city 
is pushing against the infrastructure promoting the continued use of fossil fuels, which have been 
polluting our air and water for decades.  It means that we are reaching out beyond our city to 
inform others, to empower them to stand for their communities, to say that we envision a world 
where this is no longer acceptable.  That is what we are saying.  We oppose projects that would 
install infrastructure for coal, oil, & natural gas, as these resources require the pollution or 
destruction of our special places.  Not if an accident occurs, but simply as a part of doing their 
business.  As a citizen of this community, I stand for maintaining our special places and 
continuing to be 'climate champions'.  

  

Thank you, 

E. Michael Barnes 

 
3541 SW Beaverton-Hillsdale Hwy. Apt. 30 
Portland, OR 97221 
 


